
Telecommunications Mast – Waltham Abbey 
 
Question by Mr and Mrs D Brooks to Councillor Mrs A Grigg, Planning and 
Economic Development Portfolio Holder 
 
“We strongly object to the recent sighting of the O2 mast at the junction of Honey 
Lane and Stonyshotts which was erected by default due to incompetence by Epping 
Forest District Council.   
 
Also, in our opinion not only is the mast unsightly but it is extremely hazardous to the 
health of the local residents.  It has also devalued the properties in the close 
proximity.   
 
Will the Portfolio Holder for Planning and Economic Development give the residents 
an assurance that the mast will be removed at the earliest opportunity?” 


